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Comments: Please do not move forward with restrictions that will make climbing less safe, and less accessible.
Fixed anchors are critical for climbers to move safely. The potential for removal fixed anchors, and limitation in
ability to maintain fixed anchors, will not reduce the use of these areas - climbers will still attempt these routes,
and they will rely on fixed anchors that may no longer be reliable under the new guidances.

Climbers have co-existed and advocated for the use of outdoor spaces, and care for wilderness. This care and
use has made the sport safer for all climbers.



